
TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

CHATTANOOGA. TENNESSEE 37401

J400 Chestnut Street Tower II

September 16, 1981

9
Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director $Pj~B
Office of' Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission AI 0 iJ

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

In the Matter of the Application of ) Docket Nos. 50-390
Tennessee Valley Authority )50-391

Enclosed are sixty (60) copies of Amendment J44 to the Watts Bar Nuclear
Plant Final Safety Analysis Report (FSAR). Included in this amendment are
TVA responses to 87 NRC questions and associated text revisions. Also
included are major revisions to FSAR chapters 2, 3, 11, and 12 and a
complete revision of chapters 13 and 1~4 and section 1.5.

An advance copy of the information included in this amendment was provided
by my letter to E. Adensam dated August 26, 1981.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

L. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety

Sw4orn to ,~d subscribed before me
"thisj-b9"-jday of 18

Notary Public

My Commission Expires/9' f
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